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I trust everyone had an enjoyable holiday season and hope 
you are experiencing a good start to the new year.   
Hopefully, 2021 will allow for improvements in our golf plans, 
after the unpleasant effects that Covid-19 had on our events 
schedule last year.  I am cautiously optimistic that we can 
reestablish some of our Club’s traditions and revive planned 
activities cancelled last year.  Thankfully, golf remains one of 
the few athletic activities we can all enjoy during the age of 
Corona, so sign up quickly for upcoming tournaments.  
My sincere congratulations to outgoing President Barry  
Talbot and other departing Directors.  They did an admirable 
job under difficult restrictions and conditions.  Your new team 
of Directors is now planning enjoyable golfing activities.  In 
addition to reviving traditional events and easing back into a 
more robust tournament schedule, I have urged each of your 
Directors to solicit constructive feedback from you, the  
membership.  I also encourage members to consider  
assisting your Directors in a support role; this makes each 
Director’s job easier, more enjoyable and can provide an  
opportunity for you to learn more about the Board’s activities.  
Whenever you encounter a Board member, please thank 
them for volunteering their services and their unselfish efforts 
at making our golf club the best it can be.  We certainly 
would not be what our club aspires to be without their hard 
work. 
Our recent Christmas Tournament was a big success  
despite the chilly weather and the limited Country Club  
accommodations.  Box lunches and a gathering of golf carts 
on the driving range made for a different post-tournament 
experience.  Congratulations also go to Jesse Beecher, who 
was recognized as Player of the Year for 2020 at our  
abbreviated presentation of the new board.  A recent surge 
in Coronavirus cases has required Team Play to be  
postponed until March 4th and 6th depending upon whether 
you sign-up for the Thursday and/or the Saturday team.  If 
you are interested in playing competitive golf, contact Rick 
Halsey or Jon Keigwin via email.  There is a player’s practice 
round here on January 9th at 9:00 a.m.  The Team Play 
league runs for 6 weeks; longer, if we make the playoffs, and 
we have great schedules for both teams this year!   
Although Covid-19 fatigue weighs heavy upon all of us, we 
must continue to remain patient and heed the guidance of 
qualified medical experts.  By acting responsibly and  
adhering to golf-specific public health guidelines, we can 
have an enthusiastic start to our new season and safely  
conduct our planned events throughout the year.  Our 
shared values and common interest in the “greatest game 
mankind has ever invented” will help us all get through this.  
Remember the Men’s Club Board meetings are held on the 
1st Wednesday of every month, after golf.  I welcome each 
member to attend and share your thoughts and opinions on 
the Board’s planned actions.  Looking forward to a great golf 
year and I hope to play with many of you in our Wednesday 
games!   
Play your best, sand your divots and have fun! 
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Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 

2021 Board of Directors 

2021 Tournament Schedule 
 

Sweetheart Tournament                  February 13
th
 

Spring Kickoff (4 Ball Qualifier)        March 13
th
 & 14

th
  

President’s Cup & VP Cup                            April 24
th 

Member/Guest                              May 8
th
 

Club Championship                            June 4
th
, 5

th
, 6

th
 

Stag Day                                               September 4
th 

Fall Member/Member                  November 13
th & 

14
th
  

Christmas Tournament                         December 11
th
  

Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

 

Promote Honesty and Integrity in the game of golf. 
Promote the enjoyment of, and participation in, the game of 

golf for all members. 
Arrange games and tournaments that are fun,  

fair and inclusive. 
Provide financial disclosure and administer the Club’s  

assets in a professional and business like manner. 
Promote sportsmanship and care for the golf course 

 

The Men’s Golf Club Board of Directors 
Meets the First Wednesday  

of Each Month 

 

Club Historian     TBD      james-
magill1926@gmail.com                   

 

SCGA Rep.       Dudley Thompson 951-244-6505  
 jthompso2@aol.com                              

 

Golf Pro         Pat Kemball     951-246-1782  
 patkemball@pga.com 

President        Bruce Wallace   602 329 8029 

1ST VP-Handicap   Rick Halsey     951 202 0865 

2ND VP-Wed Game   Chuck Newsom  951 775 6640 

Treasurer       Jason Jernigan   951 318 8375  

Secretary        Tom Scudieri   602 799 2100 

Tournaments     Dan Rawlins      714 907 5418 

Public Relations    Andrew Quinn  714 342 8118 

Membership/Rules  John Reed     562 755 1549 

Social          Jerry Watson   928 308 9276 

Green Committee  Dave Nickel    310 930 6801 
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Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 

2021 Board of Directors 

President         Ina Pickard       951-244-3062 
              bobandina@gmail.com    
 
Major Tourn        Linda Kamashian    951-244-3675
    1st VP         lkamashian@ca.rr.com   
 
Handicap         Norma Yarbrough    951-244-8753 
    2nd VP       normajyarbrough@msn.com     
 
Tuesday Tournaments                                                        
              Kathy Homewood    951-403-3124 
              kmhomewood@gmail.com  
Recording Secretary                                                         
              Kathy Voss       951-742-2413
              kathyvoss83@gmail.com  
 
Treasurer         Lila Gann        951-244-6863 
              llgann@verizon.net 
 
Membership       Donna Nunes      951-244-9066 
              dknunes@ca.rr.com 
 
Corresponding Secretary         
              Babette Stubbs     951-244-5335 
              stubbsins@outlook.com 
     
Rules            Joanna Spiller      951-244-1553 
              dinosaurs35@verizon.net  
 
Social           Nancy Zimmerman   916-825-4356 
              Nancyz0880@gmail.com  

2021 Tournament Schedule 
Beat the Pro                    January 19 

Valentine Tournament             February 9 

SB&R Tournament                       March 25 

Club Championship                 March 16, 18, 23 

Senior Championship                   April 20, 27 

Member Guest                     May 14 

President’s Cup                         June 15, 22 

Couples Eclectic                 July 13, 20 

Member/Member Eclectic       September 14, 16, 21 

Jack & Jill Charity                           November 20 

Christmas Tournament                   December 14                

Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to create and maintain a friendly atmosphere in 
which golfers of all abilities can participate in, and enjoy, the 
game of golf. We will promote our primary objective through 
camaraderie, social events, tournaments and recognition. 

We encourage equitable competition through proper  
handicapping, utilizing USGA standards  

We strive to be a source of pride and enjoyment for our  
members, guests and our community of Canyon Lake  

 

Women’s Golf Club Board of Directors  
Meets the First Tuesday of Each Month  

General Board Meetings 
February 2, May 4, August 3, November 2 

I am once again honored to be your president for the 
coming year.  We have planned our usual tournaments 
for 2021.  I know it will be a better year for all of us. 
I hope you all enjoyed our Christmas Tournament and 
Installation.  It was different, to say the least, but it’s 
something we will all remember.  I would like to give a 
big shout out to Mary Burns for coming through for us in 
difficult times.  As you all know, we heard the Country 
Club was closed for dining two days before our planned 
tournament.  Mary arranged for us to eat a yummy box 
lunch prepared by our Country Club in our golf carts on 
the driving range.  This would not have been possible 
without our wonderful Pro, Pat Kemball’s blessings.  He 
and his staff had it perfectly organized and the weather 
was perfect, not even a frost delay.  
I would like to personally thank all of you for your  
generous donation of toys for foster children, sponsored 
by The Mattress Company.  This is something our Club 
does every year at our Christmas Tournament, and I’m 
sure we will continue this custom for many more  
Christmases. 
Our next tournament is our Valentine tournament on 
February 11th, one of my personal favorites.  Be sure to 
sign up for that when the sign-up sheets come out. 
If you haven’t yet signed up to help give one of our  
tournaments, please think about doing so.  Pat has taken 
most all the work out of it for us.  It’s a really fun thing to 
do for our club. If you haven’t done it before, sign up with 
one of the more experienced ladies.  It’s a good way to 
learn.  If you are interested let Linda Kamashian, our  
Major Tournament Chairperson, know. 
I would like to congratulate Elaine Grady, our most  
Improved golfer for the year.  Elaine has had quite a year 
since coming to us from the Niners, first her hole in one 
and now one of our most prestigious awards.  Way to go, 
Elaine.  
Also congratulations to our low gross winner for the year, 
Gerry Meeks and to our low net winner for the year,  
Donna Nunes. 
During this Covid year we have not had the opportunity 
to meet as we have in the past and to discuss issues or 
make suggestions.  I would like to invite each of you to 
feel free to email me with any problems or suggestions 
you have.  Remember, this is your club and it takes each 
of you to make it what it is. 
In closing, I would like to wish all of you Merry Christmas, 
Happy Hanukah and a very healthy and happy New 
Year. 
 

Ina Pickard, 
CLWGC President 

mailto:lkamashian@ca.rr.com
mailto:normajyarbrough@msn.com
mailto:marlene.cathro@ca.rr.com
mailto:kathyvoss83@gmail.com
mailto:normajyarbrough@msn.com
mailto:normajyarbrough@msn.com
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mailto:dbspraul@yahoo.com
mailto:dinosaurs35@verizon.net


MEET YOUR NEW PRESIDENT! 
Bruce Wallace is the 52

nd
 President of the Canyon Lake Men’s 

Golf Club.  He was born in the United States on January 12, 1951 
in Dayton, Ohio, the first of five (5) children and spent most of his 
childhood years traveling and living around the world. He’s lived in 
Holland, Germany, and Turkey internationally and Colorado,  
Florida, Ohio, Arizona, Delaware and California.  While living in 
Holland at age three (3), he was run over by a motorcycle  
(no permanent “physical” damage).  His father was a pilot in the 
United States Air Force and a “test pilot”, retiring as a LtCol. His 
mother was an Australian “war bride”.  During his father’s military 
career, he also visited Saudi Arabia, India, Pakistan, Philippines, 
Viet Nam, Thailand, Australia, New Zealand and American  
Samoa.  He says that he has been in all 50 states, except  
Wisconsin (he doesn’t like cheese or the “Packers”).  In his early 
teens, the family returned to the States and landed in California, 

where he graduated from Garden Grove High School as class Valedictorian (a pretty smart 
guy) in 1969.  He was on the high school track and golf team and went to the CIF golf 
playoffs as a senior. 
Bruce received an appointment to the United States Air Force Academy and studied there 
from June 1969 to March 1971, before deciding that a military career was not for him. But 
staying in one university was not just an experience at the Air Force Academy.  He also 
found reasons to attend the University of Colorado, the University of South Florida and  
Arizona State University before finally obtaining his BS in Management in 1983 from the  
University of Phoenix. 
In 1973, he became involved in the building materials business, originally with his Dad, and 
later, two brothers, specializing in windows and doors.  After cutting his teeth in the industry 
in Florida, he relocated to Tempe, AZ in 1976 and spent the next 27 years developing the 
family window and door company until 2003, at which time he and his brothers sold the  
company.  For the next five (5) years he served as a consultant to Pella Window & Doors, 
before fully retiring and doing something the opposite of most retirees, he moved from  
Arizona to California and landed in Canyon Lake.  He was no stranger to the area, having 
played as a guest in the Men’s Golf Club Member/Guest several times with an old friend Joe 
Young. 
In addition to his talent at golf, that motorcycle incident at three (3) years of age didn’t deter 
him from becoming a motorcycle enthusiast, having been to the Sturgis Motorcycle Rally in 
South Dakota five (5) times.  He also sports a “Wallace Clan” tattoo on his left shoulder and 
sometimes the sun reflection off the earring in his left ear is distracting to his fellow golfers.  
Other than riding a motorcycle, having a tattoo and an earring, he is a pretty normal guy, the 
kind of guy you’d elect to be President of your Men’s Golf Club for 2021.   
Bruce is not one to do something impetuously. He and his wife Karen were married in 2006, 
although they have been together 31 years.  He’d been married twice before and says “I 
saved the best for last”.  He and Karen have a blended family of five (5) daughters and six 
(6) grandchildren.   
Having been a member of the Men’s Golf Club and serving on the Board of Directors during 
the years since he moved here, he decided that it was time to step forward and serve as 
president.  One of his goals for 2021 is to improve communications with the members and he 
has spent considerable time studying how to communicate via “twitter” by following President 
Trump.                                                                                                 
Gentlemen, your 2021 Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club President, BRUCE WALLACE! 



12-9-20 
FOUR MAN SCRAMBLE 

12-2-20 MENS DAYS 



12-16-20 

Santa showed up for a 
Wednesday game of Golf! 



2020 LEADERBOARD INDIVIDUAL TIN WHISTLE 

18 MAX SKINS 

31 MAX SKINS 







Continues on next page... 

RULES SUBMISSION by Pat Kemball 





January 2021 

  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 

  
 

  1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 

 

23 

24 
 
31 

25 

 

26 27 28 

 
29 30 

Notes: 
  
CLWGC & CLMGC 
8:00am Shotgun 
9:00am 9er’s 

    

MC BOARD 
MEETING 
Partners 
Best Ball 

Individual 
Tin Whistle 

Partners 
Alternate 
Shot 

4 Man 
Scramble No 
Step Aside 
Computer 
Picks 

Bob Clow 

Bill Conlin 

Ed Cortez 

Rene Freyre 

 
George Hanson 

Bob Jacobson 

Bob Krause 

Rich Moline 

Gary Murphy 

Michael Pinto 

Jeff Reams 
Anton Riniti 

Rocky Rogers 

Oscar Rowland 

Bruce Wallace 

Board Mtg. 

Gross/Net 

Pick your Partner 

5’s & 4’s 

Beat the Pro 

Pick your 4some 

2 best balls 

9ers golf 10:00 

Guest day 

SB&R Yucaipa 

9ers golf 

10.00 

9ers golf 

10.00 

WC Board Mtg. 

9ers gross/net 10:00 

2:00 9ers  

Sunday Funday  



BrightView Golf Course Landscape 
Maintenance Contract Renewed! 

 
The contract for landscape maintenance 
of Canyon Lake Golf & Country Club was 
unanimously approved by the POA Board 
at its meeting on December 1.  For the 
first time in several years, the contract for 
maintenance of the golf course was “put 
out to bid”.  Five (5) companies toured the 
course during the pre-bid tour and three 
(3) responded to the Request for  
Proposal (RFP) with proposals.   
BrightView Golf Course Maintenance 
was the low bidder and was awarded the 
contract that expires on April 30, 2027. 
BrightView is the current maintenance 
contractor for the golf course and is head-
ed locally by Golf Course Superinten-
dent Mark Louder, with whom many 
golfers are familiar.  In addition to being 
the low bidder, BrightView’s experience and knowledge of the golf course 
and its challenges enhanced their selection.  BrightView is the largest  
provider of golf course maintenance services in the U.S., currently serving 
more than 84 courses across the country. Mark Louder, Canyon Lake Golf 
& Country Club Golf Course Superintendent says that “Specializing in golf 
course maintenance, we’ve built our operating model around the most pro-
gressive management practices today, uniquely designed and customized 
for each individual course”.  Mark has 22 years of experience in the  
industry including the Superintendent’s job at Canyon Lake for the past ten 
(10) years.  His background includes a Bachelor of Science degree from 
Cal Poly Pomona in Turfgrass Management and golf course maintenance 
experience  at four (4) golf courses in the greater Inland Empire area,  
including the former SCGA Members Club in Murrieta, Quail Ranch in 
Moreno Valley and Pala Mesa Resort in Fallbrook. As a Canyon Lake  
resident, Mark takes extra pride in the maintenance of our golf course.   
Included in the new contract, BrightView and Mark will be responsible for 
the refurbishment and  maintenance of the “Drought Tolerant Area”.  Mark 
will also bring his experience with the golf course to the proposed irrigation 
system refurbishment when that occurs. 
Congratulations to BrightView and Mark on the contract renewal, a sign of 
the good job they have been doing and a “sharp pencil”. 











Kela Greene 

Customer Relationship Manager 

 

13465 Lakeshore Drive 

Unit 105 

Lake Elsinore, CA 92530 

951-442-9832Cell 

info@venusprintingle.com 

We now offer Social Media / Website Services 

Join the fun in 2020! 

mailto:info@venusprintingle.com





